
Welcome to the Friends of the Wheaton Public Library 2022 Book Sale! 

  
To make the sale safe and enjoyable for everyone, the following rules will be enforced: 

 

*The library reserves the right to limit the number of shoppers in any of the sale rooms. 

 

*The library follows CDC guidelines regarding the wearing of masks. 

 

*No electronic devices used to seek information about book values may be used at any time 

during the sale (this includes but is not limited to scanners, laptops, smartphones & tablets).  

Anyone using such devices will be immediately expelled from the sale.  

 

*You may not enter the sale room with strollers, backpacks, food, uncovered drinks, roller 

blades, skateboards, or carts. 

   

*We encourage you to bring empty, recyclable tote bags. 

 

*You are allowed only one box or bag of books in the sale room at any given time.  Additional 

boxes or bags must be placed in the holding room and are considered sold.  You may not sort nor 

scan books in the holding room. Items left in the holding area at the end of the selling day will be 

returned to the sale rooms. 

 

*You must keep the aisles open as much as possible.  In particular you may not stack books on 

the floor or tables to sort through them, you may not sit on the floor, and you may not leave your 

selections unattended.  Selections left unattended will be returned immediately to the selling 

floor.  You may place items in the holding area if you wish to continue shopping.  

  

*Blankets or other textiles create tripping hazards and their use to cover boxes of books is 

prohibited. 

 

*You may not hoard books or scoop books from the tables to decide whether you want to buy 

them.  This is unfair to other shoppers.  

  

*Children must be supervised at all times. 

 

*Cash, checks, credit and debit cards are accepted.   

 

*Civility and good manners are expected of all participants at all times. 

 

*Shoppers at the Books by the Bag sale must use sale-provided bags and are limited to two bags 

per trip to the sale room.  The holding room will not be available for use during the Bag Sale. 

  

  

 


